
Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-24/72  

                                                                                               August 24, 2024 
Dear Parents 
 

Greetings from Holy Child! 
 

As we come to the end of Quarter 2, we at Holy Child School are conducting an 
event “Making Learning Visible.” The children will demonstrate the skills, 
knowledge and understanding of the different topics learned through activities.  
 

The aim is to give a chance to the young inquisitive minds of our tiny tots reflect on 
what occurred and the process it took to be there. 

Please DO NOT MISS this opportunity to applaud/encourage the students of Classes 
Nursery, LKG, UKG, 1 and 2 in their respective Classrooms, present their Learning 
Outcome. They have spent the last few weeks researching, learning, practising and 
performing to make this a memorable experience for their parents. 
 

Kindly ensure that you are punctual as per the time slot given and encourage all 
children. 
Please note the following details: 
Date:  Saturday, August 31, 2024 
Venue:  Respective Classrooms  
Classwise Time slots for Theme Presentation:  

Class 2 09:00 a.m. to 09:30 a.m. 
Class 1 09:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 
Nursery  10:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 
LKG 10:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
UKG  11:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

 

Note: 
 The school buses will ply as usual on Saturday, August 31, 2024 for both routes. 

The students will be dropped in accord with their normal afternoon routes.  
 Parents are allowed to take their wards after the presentation  

Looking forward to your presence at this truly global event.  

Thanking you. 

Yours truly 

Sunita Gangahar 
Principal  
 


